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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Immigration of the Republic of Kiribati
presents its compliments to the Chair of the Committee Against Torture and has the
honour to express sincere gratitude and appreciation for the favorable consideration

and approval of Kiribati’s request to participate in the upcoming Review session virtually.

The Ministry has the further honor to inform one additional delegate. The
additional member of the delegation of the Government of the Republic of Kiribati is as

follows:
1. Aileen Bauro

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Immigration of the Republic of Kiribati avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Chair of the Committee Against Torture the

assurances of its highest consideration.
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